Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: John Zimmerman <jzimmerman@americansafety.net>

Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 10:34 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov

Subject: Corrective Action at Loco Hills SWD Booster Station RP#2RP-3460
Importance: High

Hi— Mike and Shelly,
Good morning.

| am writing this morning to update you both on project activities regarding the ongoing corrective action at the Loco
Hills SWD facility on behalf of Apache Corporation (Apache). Apache has requested American Safety Services, Inc. (ASSI)
to complete delineation sampling activities and to write a Corrective Action Plan (CAP) for remediation of the site. ASSI
has accepted and is moving forward on the request.

As the ASSI Project Manager (PM), | have weekly conversations with the ASSI team and speak by telephone with the
Apache representative, Mr. Bruce Baker.

On December 18, 2015 a Form C-141 was submitted and assigned RP# 2RP-3460. Subsequently, over the last 2-month
period, delineation sampling activities have taken place. Data has been compiled (formally tabulated) and reviewed.
ASSl is in the process of determining a rationale for remediation of the site based on analytical results and the current
State of New Mexico (NM) regulations and guidelines per the Oil Conservation Division (OCD) and review of the
publication Guidelines for Remediation of Leaks, Spills and Releases dated August 1993, by the NMOCD.

As the ASSI PM for this project, may | request an opportunity which is convenient for both of you, that we could discuss
over the telephone, findings per the analytical results and discuss rationale for remediation that would be acceptable to
both the NMOCD and Bureau of Land Management (BLM).

Regards,

Jack Zimmerman, PG, CPG

Senior Geologist

American Safety Services, Inc.
432-552-7625 (Office)
432-363-0198 (FAX)
432-557-6195 (Cell)
jzimmerman@americansafety.net



